

March Birthdays

Charlie M

Sophie-Grace

Jayk

Jaxx

Baxter

Kayla

Fynlie

Jude Mc

Shane

Nathan





News at 29

The merge of 123 and 29 is now complete and it is great to see all staff, children and families together at 29. It is fantastic to see that everyone has settled and getting to know their new rooms.

Our new library area in the front hall has been set up and it's been great to see children using this area and borrowing books and returning them. We have also received some books for this area from families within the service, so a big thank you for helping us to run our library.

Keeping with the literacy theme, some of the children took part in World Book Day, where the children were able to bring in their favourite story and share it with their friends



Fundraising

The boys and girls from all the playrooms have been taking part in a variety of different activities for raising funds for the nursery. Baby room 1 have been doing a St. Patrick's Day obstacle course, baby room 2 have been doing an Easter bonnet parade, the 2-3s have been dressing up like spring animals and the 3-5s as princesses and super hero's. We will update you on how much we have raised in April's newsletter.

Dates for your Diary

Nursery Closed for all Children Fri 14th—Mon 17th April 2017

Nursery closed for children who attend statutory sessions only

Mon 3rd-Mon 17th April 2017





Contact us on Facebook or phone us on 0141 634 6161

The 3-5s have been busy learning about different parts of the world using maps. They have been deciding where they would like to go, and telling us what they would do when they get there. They have also been tasting different food from around the world.

They have also been carrying out some science experiments where they have been making volcanos erupt and seeing what objects float or sink

The 3-5s have also been helping in the environment, where they have been feeding the birds and tidying the garden.

Baby room (1) have been developing personal schemas and all children are showing signs of enveloping so they have been using tents, tunnels, dens and messy play to explore this schema.

The sensory area in baby room (1) is currently being developed and the children have had fun exploring paint, shredded paper, sand, water and heuristic play.

The baby room (1) have also been learning about Irish culture where they have been food tasting, potato printing and Irish dancing.

Baby room (2) have been taking part in imaginative play where they have turned their house corner into a baker's shop. They have had the opportunity to make some bread and have been playing with real baked foods.

The babies have also been doing the story of The Three Little Pigs where they have been dressing up, making some pigs and exploring different materials.

Baby room (2) are looking for donations for heuristic play. If you have anything you think would be useful could you hand it into your child's keyworker please.

The 2-3 room have been exploring different ways of using tuff trays. They have been using animals in them, malleable materials, and paint.

They have also been planting sunflowers in the playroom and have been recycling old wellies to use a planters in the garden.

The 2-3s have also been taking part in Irish activities where they have been making handprint rainbows and shamrocks and have been tasting some soda bread.

Purple Bags

Could all parents please ensure that your child has a change of clothes in their purple bags and have a change of indoor soft shoes or slippers.

Milk Tins

The 2-3 room are looking for empty milk tins. If you have any empty ones in your house could you give them to your child's key worker please.